


PHO106390-0002

have faxed your letter and enclosure to him and spoken to him on the phone about it. | have received part of
the patient's hospital notes but not those concerning the admission in question.

| have reread the letter of complaint and it seems quite clear to me the there is no criticism of the clinical care
here so | do not think the complaint should have been sent to me in the first place.

most regrettable that it could not be changed on time. | was not made aware by the patientori Code A jat

the time of the state of the toilet in room 1. However | do think this needs to be taken very seriously.

It is ironic that when | was contacted by Code A !GP | was at a meeting arranged by the Trust to
encourage consultants' use of the privatéwing. ™

[ am copying this to Ms Ursula Ward as she is the author of the current guidance on which complaints should
be referred to medical staff. | am keen as a consultant to hear about all complaints that concern patients in
my care. However because of both the pressure of work and the short time scale set for handling complaints
it is essential that all who may be involved in replying to a complaint are contacted simultaneously by your
department. It is also important that we are told who else has been contacted to avoid unnecessary enquiries.
I would have thought this would have been obvious but clearly needs to be spelt out.

| hope for more efficient handling of complaints in the future, Code A i




